4<sup>th</sup> June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: My Money Week (11th - 15th June)

**Spring Common Academy** 

American Lane Huntingdon Cambs. **PE29 1TQ** 

Head Teacher: Dr. Kim Taylor OBE School Telephone: 01480 377403 office@springcommon.cambs.sch.uk www.springcommon.cambs.sch.uk

It is not long to go now until the annual 'My Money Week' at Spring Common Academy.

During the week we will be looking at different uses of money within our Numeracy lessons. On either Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> or Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> June, your child will be visiting the school shop with their class teacher to practise their money skills. Therefore, you may wish to send in a small amount of money for them to spend.

As well as this, we would like to hold a non-uniform day on Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> June. If your child would like to participate, we ask that they bring with them a £1 donation to raise money to buy additional Maths resources for the school.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Dave Horne Class Teacher













